
From: Laura Reimers <Laura.Reimers@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2024 3:09 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Jamie Cernek <Jamie.Cernek@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: BGA Luncheon 

  

Hi Steve, 

  

The Better Government Association invited Jamie Cernek and I to attend the Better 
Government Association Annual Luncheon, which we attended on September 19th in our 
official capacity.  

  

Best, 

Laura 

  

Laura Reimers 

Chief of Staff 

Committee on Ethics and Government Oversight 

 


